
	
  
 

Message to our French colleagues following the terrorist attacks in Paris  
 
 
We are in deep shock following the terrorist attacks that took place last Friday 
(13/11) in the city of Paris, France. 

We express our solidarity with the Parisian people and the whole of France. 

Our thoughts are with the victims and their loved ones. 

We are hoping that all our friends and French colleagues in ANAS, 
Association Nationale des Assistants de Service Social, are unharmed. 

As social workers, we can only reinforce the belief that solidarity and 
democracy are the answers to a peaceful coexistence of humanity locally, 
regionally and globally. 

 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
IFSW Europe Executive Committee 

 

16th November 2015 
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